
Ordinance 900211

Case No. CD-CPC-2020-00102

Request to approve a development plan/preliminary plat 

approval, with deviations to required minimum lot area and 

minimum lot width to allow subdivision of a tract with three 

underlying lots into two single family lots

9130 McGee Street



Site

Ordinance 900211
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Property located at southwest corner of E. 91st Terrace and McGee Street
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Pink lines denote existing lot lines.
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Property located at southwest corner of E. 91st Terrace and McGee Street
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Property located at southwest corner of E. 91st Terrace and McGee Street



• Current development plan proposes two lots
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Development plan presented to 
City Plan Commission that proposed 3 
lots

Current development plan 
proposes two lots
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Property located at southwest corner of E. 91st Terrace and McGee Street



Maximum height = 27 ft., 5 in., measured from garage floor to top of ridge
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Property located at southwest corner of E. 91st Terrace and McGee Street







Analysis:



Recommendation:

City Plan Commission on November 

17, 2020 recommended APPROVAL of 

the development plan/preliminary 

plat portraying 2 single family lots, 

subject to conditions and with 

deviations as requested.







Public Engagement E-mails Received:
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Applicant Presentation 
Note: presented to 

City Plan Commission 
when request was for 
3 lots, rather than 2



Neighborhood Support

 We have received positive support from property 

owners in the area immediately surrounding 9130 

McGee. 

 Homeowners desire new construction in the area for 

the betterment of the area and the value of existing 

homes. 

 Many homes in the surrounding area are rentals. New 

construction brings buyers with pride in ownership who 

will be invested in the neighborhood and who 

personally add to the tax base. 



Kathleen Giwa – 9129 McGee Street



Matthew Gipson – 9202 McGee Street



William Frange – 9207 McGee Street

 “I believe that the proposed new houses will 

only help the area.”



Ashley Boettcher – 9208 McGee 

Street
 “I believe that new homes are needed on the 

empty lots in my neighborhood. The plans for 

the new homes look nice, and I feel like they will 

encourage more people to move into the 

neighborhood.”



Chrisean Wright – 9201 McGee 

Street
 “We are on board with the movement for re-

building homes and fixing homes over here on 

92nd and McGee. I live at 9201 McGee, so I 

would love to see new and improved housing.”



Kathryn Bloomer – 9107 Grand 

Avenue



Larry Bloomer – 9107 Grand Avenue



Blaire Waddell – 9210 Grand 

Avenue 



Joshua Weber – 8930 Grand Avenue



Charles Brown – 9026 McGee 

Street

 “We would like to see new development.”



Julia Sparks – 9028 McGee Street

 “My name is Julia Sparks, and I look forward to 

the new development houses in our 

neighborhood!”


